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PRESS RELEASE 
 
March 31, 2017 
 
 

Next Town Board Meeting on solar projects postponed  
 
On March 16th the Town Board opened a public hearing to hear public comment on and review the 
application of SUN8 PDC, LLC (c/o Distributed Sun, LLC) for community solar projects at 2150 
Dryden, Stevenson, Dodge and Turkey Hill Roads.  This Special Use Permit application is for the 
installation of 29 MW of large-scale community solar energy systems distributed across the four 
locations listed above.  A number of concerns and issues were raised at that meeting and a 
continuation of that public hearing was tentatively scheduled for April 6th

 

. That meeting is now 
canceled. 

The Town requested some additional application materials that have not yet been received.  To 
allow the Town, public and others adequate time to review these materials the meeting is 
postponed to a future date.  At that time the project’s environmental impacts will be reviewed 
under the State Environmental Quality Review Act (SEQRA).  Subsequent meetings will be held by 
both the Planning Board and Town Board to review the site plan and other aspects of the Special 
Use Permit application.  New materials will be posted to the town's website as they become 
available and notice will be sent out when a new hearing date is set. 
 
 
 
For additional information, contact: 
 
Ray Burger, Director of Planning   OR  Jason Leifer, Esq, Town Supervisor 
(607) 844-8888 Ext. 213      (607) 844-8888 Ext. 227 
rburger@dryden.ny.us      supervisor@dryden.ny.us 
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